
Proposals for FSMC
Services

Saint Joseph High
School, Natrona Height,

PA
Attention: Food Service

Management Companies
(FSMC)

Saint  Joseph  High  School,
Natrona Heights, is requesting
proposals  for  school  food
service management services.
The  Food  Service
Management  Company  will
provide services according to
the United States Department
of  Agriculture  (USDA)
regulations and guidelines as
well  as  the  Pennsylvania
Department  of  Education
policies  and  guidelines.
Specifications  may  be
obtained  from  Jennifer
MacNeil,  President,
jmacneil@saintjosephhs.com.
A  mandatory  walk-through
meeting  is  scheduled  for
March 17,  2025 at 2:00 PM
(postpone  date  March  18,
2025) at the Saint Joseph High
School cafeteria, 800 Montana
Avenue, Natrona Heights, PA
15065. All proposals should be
delivered in a sealed envelope
by April 28, 2025 at 12:00 PM
(postpone date April 29, 2025).
The  envelope  should  be
addressed to:

President
Saint Joseph High School

800 Montana Avenue
Natrona Heights, PA 15065


